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State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
Oil Conservation Division

2040 S. Pacheco

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Attn:  Mr. William J. LeMay

Re: David Ross AIT Federal #1 SWD
Sec. 35, T22S, R31E

Dear Mr. LeMay:

Attached for your information and files is a copy of the water analysis from each lease that
supplies source water to the David Ross AIT Federal #1 SWD. Also attached is a water analysis
from the David Ross SWD battery. Please accept our apology for the delay in gathering and
submitting this data to you.

We have scheduled a radioactive tracer survey for Thursday, October 26 and have notified Mr.
Tim Gum of the same so he can arrange to witness the tracer survey.

Please call me at 505-748-4182 if you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

/

Brian Collins
Engineer

Attachments

xc:  Geology Wellfile
Engineering Wellfile
NMOCD Artesia: Mr. Tim Gum
NMOCD Santa Fe: Mr. David Catanach
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